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Under the Standards Review Subcommittee (SRS) Scope of Work, which was approved by the SRS on March 6, 2008, the SRS agreed to review recommendations and if subcommittee deemed appropriate, they would submit advisory comment to the Executive Committee for consideration.  As stated in the Scope of Work these comments are “not intended to change the scope of the Business Practices or recommendation, but to provide consistency and uniformity across all WEQ Business Practices.”

The SRS is requesting the Executive Committee consider the following advisory comments in their review of this recommendation.  

Introduction

This standard was developed jointly by the WEQ and WGQ with the purpose to improve coordination between the Electric and Gas industries in order to improve daily operational communications between pipelines and gas fired power plants.

Communications standards include anticipated power generation fuel requirements for the upcoming day as well as for any operating problems that might hinder gas fired power plants from receiving required contractual gas quantities when needed.  
Applicability

This business practice applies to both the WEQ and WGQ,  specifically Balancing Authorities (BA), Power Plant Operators (PPO), Reliability Coordinators (RC), and Transportation Service Providers (TSP).
a.  Description of Request:

Add an Introduction section and an Applicability section to WEQ 011 Gas / Electric Coordination Business Practice.

c.  Business Purpose:

To provide format consistency across business practices.

